
 
 
 
 
 

Tariff Being Filed On  
15-Days Notice, Pursuant  

  To Section 204(A)(3) Of The Act. 
 
 
June 16, 2020 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communication Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
RE: Transmittal No. 73 - July 1, 2020 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, WC Docket No. -
20-55 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
The accompanying tariff material is sent to you pursuant to the Federal Communications 
Commission’s Tariff Review Plan requirements, In the Matter of July 1, 2020 Annual Access 
Charge Tariff Filings, WC Docket No. 20-55, DA 20-413, released April 15, 2020, and In the 
Matter of Material to be Filed in Support of 2020 Annual Access Tariff Filings, WC Docket No. 
20-55, DA 20-502, released May 12, 2020, on behalf of the following local exchange 
subsidiaries of Alaska Communications Systems Group, Inc.: 
 
 ACS of Anchorage, LLC 
 ACS of Fairbanks, LLC 
 ACS of Alaska, LLC (Juneau and Greatland Study Areas) 
 ACS of the Northland, LLC (Glacier State and Sitka Study Areas) 
 
The ACS Companies tariff filing also implemented certain tariff changes required under the 
Commission’s USF/ICC Transformation Order.1 

                                                            
1 See Connect America Fund et al., WC Docket No. 10-90 et al., Report and Order 

and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, 26 FCC Rcd 17663, 18149, para. 1404 (2011) 
(USF/ICC Transformation Order), 

 



In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission’s rule, the FCC 
Registration Number for the filing entities are shown below: 
 
 ACS of Anchorage, LLC       0022-3898-29 
 ACS of Fairbanks, LLC       0022-3898-11 
 ACS of Alaska, LLC (Juneau and Greatland study areas)   0022-3895-48 
 ACS of the Northland, LLC (Glacier State and Sitka study areas)  0022-3895-55 
 
On June 9, 2020, the Commission issued a Public Notice establishing a Protective Order to 
govern the filing and review of Confidential Information (as defined in the Protective Order) that 
may be contained in 2020 Annual Access Tariff Filings.2  The ACS Companies have determined 
that the Filing contains such Confidential Information, which has been redacted from the Public 
Version of the Filing. 

Please restrict access to this Confidential Version of the Filing, as described in the 
Commission’s Protective Order. 

This filing has been made electronically using the FCC’s Electronic Tariff Filings System.  Any 
questions concerning this filing should be directed to Lisa Phillips at 907-297-3130 or by email 
at lisa.phillips@acsalaska.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

/s/ Lisa Phillips   
Lisa Phillips 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
and Risk Management 
Alaska Communications 

                                                            
2  Public Notice, Procedures for Obtaining Confidential Information for 2020 Annual 

Access Charge Tariff Filings, WC Docket No. 20-55, DA 20-604 (WC released June 9, 2020). 
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